May 20, 1999

Ike Nwankwo

Growth Management Planner

Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development 

P.O. Box 48300

Olympia, WA  98504-8300

Dear Mr. Nwankwo:

Pursuant to WAC 365-195-820, this is notice of the King County Executive’s intent to transmit, for Metropolitan King County Council adoption, the enclosed amendments to the King County development regulations (ordinances relating to allowing notice on title for wildlife habitat network set-asides, and technical corrections to the zoning code).

If you have any questions, please contact me at (206) 296-7229, or by e-mail at

jeff.stern@metrokc.gov.  Comments may be mailed to me at:

Department of Development and Environmental Services

900 Oakesdale Avenue SW

Renton, WA  98055-1219

Sincerely,

Jeff Stern, Senior Program Analyst
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Sophia Byrd, Code Development Coordinator

